
August 2, 2023

s
Tanowa M. Troupe
SSutiBtiesCommission delivered in the regular

o

Re: Notice of Change of Address

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Please take notice that the office location for the law firm, Benesch, Friedlander, Coplan &

Aronoff LLP has moved and as a result, the new mailing address for Attorney John W. Breig, Jr.,

Esq., counsel for Respondents in the below instant matters, has changed to the following:

It is hereby requested that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, counsel, and all

interested, direct any and all pleadings, correspondence and/or any other documents relative to the

below instant matters to the new address stated above. The phone number, fax number and e- mail

addresses for undersigned counsel, will remain the same.
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BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, COPLAN & ARONOFF LLP 
127 Public Square, Suite 4900 
Cleveland, Ohio 44114-1284

VIA REGULAR U.S. MAIL This is *0 certify that the images 
apDoaring are an accurate and 
complete reproduction of a case file

John W. Breig, Jr.
127 Public Square, Suite 4900 

Cleveland, Ohio 44114 
Direct Dial: 216.363.6104 

Fax: 216.363.4588 
jbreig@beneschlaw.com
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Docketing Division, 11* Floor business.
Sum!us"?)H 43215 technician Delo ProcessedUl^



22-1014-EL-CSS 22-00I6-EL-CSS

20-0428-EL-CSS22-0904-EL-CSS

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at the

above.

cc: Parlies of Record

\
I,

/s/ John IV. Breis, Jr.__________________
John W. Breig, Jr. (0096767)
BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, COPLAN & 
ARONOFF LLP
Xin Public Square, Suite 4900
Cleveland, Ohio 44114-2378
Telephone: 216.363.4500
Facsimile: 216.363.4588
j breig@beneschlaw.com
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